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Terry Luedecke
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20-0841

Good Morning City Council Members. I am a volunteer with the
Everybody In LA Campaign. The Los Angeles homeless count
revealed a 14% Increase in January. The COVID-19 pandemic
has caused many more people to lose their incomes, which is
creating more at-risk of becoming homeless. People experiencing
homelessness are more at risk of contracting COVID-19 and
spreading the virus to others. Please add $100 million to the
Coronavirus Relief Fund to bring the total to $200 million.



Communication from Public

Name: The People Concern
Date Submitted: 07/01/2020 08:02 AM
Council File No: 20-0841

Comments for Public Posting: We need to increase the allocation from $100 million to $200
million specifically in Coronavirus Relief Funds so that we can
meet the needs for both interim and permanent housing solutions.



Communication from Public

Name: Beatriz
Date Submitted: 07/01/2020 08:55 AM
Council File No: 20-0841

Comments for Public Posting: We need to increase the allocation from $100 million to $200
million specifically in Coronavirus Relief Funds so that we can
meet the needs for both interim and permanent housing solutions.



